Resignation of Sir Kim Darroch:
Foreign Secretary’'s statement

I am deeply saddened by Sir Kim Darroch’s decision to resign as Her Majesty’s
Ambassador in Washington. For 42 years, Sir Kim served his country with the
utmost dedication and distinction.

His career took him from Tokyo to Brussels, from Downing Street — where he
became National Security Adviser — to our Embassy in Washington. If one theme
ran through all his endeavours, it was his unswerving devotion to upholding
the interests of the United Kingdom, in the best tradition of British
diplomacy.

In that spirit, he brought dispassionate insight and directness to his
reporting to ministers in London. Whenever I visited Washington as Foreign
Secretary, I was struck by Sir Kim’'s professionalism and intellect. I am
outraged that a selection of his reports should have been leaked.

I am sure that our Ambassadors worldwide will continue to provide the
objective and rigorous reporting that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office has
always prized. I profoundly regret how this episode has led Sir Kim to decide
to resign. He deserves to look back upon his career as a servant of Britain
with the greatest satisfaction and pride.
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